Hauser, Gray

From: Sherrod, Ted [ted.sherrod@urs.com]

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2012 9:50 AM

To: Holley, John; Hauser, Gray

Cc: Nevils, Mell; Davis, Tracy

Subject: RE: Malaysian Request

John, thanks for your reply.

Gray, please advise if you need a formal request for the SCC or if this will suffice.

Thanks, Ted

From: Holley, John [mailto:john.holley@ncdenr.gov]

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2012 9:27 AM

To: Sherrod, Ted

Cc: Hauser, Gray; Nevils, Mell; Davis, Tracy

Subject: FW: Malaysian Request

Thank you, Ted, for the opportunity to meet with them and learn a little bit about how they are beginning to address erosion and sediment control issues in their country. It was interesting to see how other folk are confronting some of the same issues we faced 30-40 years ago (and in many ways are still working to address). We certainly wish them well and hope they can benefit from some of the experiences we have shared with them regarding our journey in the US and NC.

I have discussed the requested permission to use the NCDENR materials with Mell, and he suggested that the official approval come from the NC Sedimentation Control Commission. Therefore, the request should be relayed through Gray Hauser, and I am forwarding it to him by copy of this email. If there are further questions regarding this matter, please direct them to Gray.

Thanks for your continued support of our Erosion and Sediment Control Program in NC, and your contribution to its work here and abroad!

John

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

Please note my email address has changed to John.Holley@ncdenr.gov

From: Sherrod, Ted [mailto:ted.sherrod@urs.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2012 5:39 PM

To: Holley, John

Subject: Malaysian Request

John,

Thanks again for hosting the Malaysian visitors last month.

The Malaysians wanted to obtain written permission to use the NCDENR E&SC spec's and details contained in the E&SC Planning and Design Manual. Is this something that you can provide or should I talk with Mell?

I've attached a copy of the authorization from NCDOT to use theirs.

Thanks, Ted

Hello Mr. Razzaman,

I hope you are well. I have attached the Letter of Consent from the North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) to your country to use our erosion control standards and drawings. A hard copy of the letter has been placed in the US Mail today, May, 21, 2012 to the Director General of the Malaysia Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment. Please do not hesitate to contact me for future assistance.

Regards, Barney

Ted M. Sherrod, PE, CPESC, CPSWQ URS Corporation – North Carolina 1600 Perimeter Park Dr, Suite 400 Morrisville, NC 27560 direct - 919.461.1214 main - 919.461.1100 fax - 919.461.1415

ted.sherrod@urs.com < new e-mail address

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.